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Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 4 - Invitation to Violin Presentation 

Tues 24th June (2.40pm) 

On Tuesday 24th June at 2.40pm, our year 4 pupils, who have been learning the violin 

in class through West Sussex Music for three terms, will be performing a final concert in 
the school hall. The whole of year 4 will be performing together in one concert.  We 

would ask you to please arrive for the concert via the door next to the library for 

accessing the school hall, ready for a 2.40pm start.    

Our thanks go to Mrs Sally Gibbins for taking on this commitment this year to ensuring 

the continued success of this scheme. We look forward to hearing the performance and 

do hope that you will be able to join us.  

If your child would like to continue with learning the violin, there will be limited places 

available for September. For further information, please contact Mrs Gibbins directly 

(sallys.violin@gmail.com). 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Aaron Morrissey 

Headteacher 
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